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September 10, 2024 

  
New Exhibit at the Georgia Archives  

A Little Help from Our Friends: Georgia Archives Projects Made Possible by Partners and Grants 
 

The Georgia Archives is proud to announce the opening of its latest exhibit, A Little Help from Our Friends: 
Georgia Archives Projects Made Possible by Partners and Grants, which highlights the significant projects and 
preservation efforts made possible through the generous support of partner organizations and grant programs. 
This exhibit is an opportunity to showcase the work our dedicated staff has been able to accomplish and to 
celebrate the invaluable contributions of the organizations and grants that have enabled the Georgia Archives to 
expand its preservation and digitization efforts.  
 
The exhibit will be open from September 7th, 2024, until November 30th, 2024. It is free and open to the public 
during our regular research hours: Tuesday through Saturday, 9 am – 12 pm and 1 pm – 4 pm.  
 

## 
 

The Georgia Archives is a unit of the Board of Regents of the University System of Georgia. The Georgia 
Archives identifies, collects, manages, preserves, provides access to, and publicizes records and information of 
Georgia and its people, and assists state and local government agencies with their records management.  
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